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Dear Friends, 

1 can't believe it is already February! I hope you all have been having a great 
year. I know I have! Last year ended well, as I had the opportunity to visit my 
parents in Texas. My brother was also able to be there. We all had a good time 
together. 

This year has brought about a few changes for me. I will no longer be helping in 
2 Bible clubs. Don't worry; it's not what you think . . . I will be taking charge of 
one of the clubs. My good friend Rosy started a Bible club in her house, and it 
went so well, that Alma, one of the helpers, wanted a club in her house. Rosy 
then started the club with the intention to turn it over to Alma after a year of 
training. However, God had other plans. He blessed Alma and her husband 

with a beautiful new baby girl. With a baby it is just too much to take 
over full responsibilities of the club, so I will be taking it over. That 
also means I am taking over the financial part. I will be buying kid-
sized benches for the club, as the ones we used belong to Rosy, who 
will be using them in her other club. I am also providing the teaching 
materials, and supplies. 

Another change coming up is camp. We usually have youth camp, 
where I help out as a counselor. But this year we are having family 
camp. At family camp I will be the children's director for the younger 
kids (3-6ish). I will have the kids for several hours in the morning and 
evening. If any of you have been around kids that age, you know that 

means I have to plan a GREAT variety of activities! I am responsible for those expenses as well. 

If any of you would like to help out with the Bible club, or camp expenses, it would be greatly appreciated. I 
have many expenses coming up, so anything would really help me out. I could also use you prayers for these 
activities. 

Thank you so much! I love all of you, and am happy to have you all as a part of my ministry. 

God bless you all, 

Melissa Ho\A.s>to\A, 

My Home Church: Worth Baptist Church • 4900 Campus Drive • Fort Worth, Texas 76119 
817-534-0787 • www.worthbc.org • Dr. Willie Weaver, Pastor 

Sent Through The 
Independent Baptist 

Fellowship International 
~24 Y. Jim Wright Frwy. 
Fort Worth, TX 76/08 

817-367-3422 


